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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Friday, January 07, 2011 5:11 PM
To: 'Kiernan, James'; 'Hartung Frerichs, Stacie'
Subject: 500 Grand Ave, Oakland (RO 391; Chevron #21-1137) - Status Update & Missing Reports

Hi folks, 
I’ve been working on edits to the closure package (yes, it’s not ignored) and I’m reminded of two reports that were 
referenced in CRA’s site history summary in the Request for Closure.  I didn’t find them on the County website and I 
thought it would be appropriate to get the case record complete as the site nears closure; would it be possible to obtain 
electronic copies of those reports to help complete the record? 
 
Specifically they are the PEG well destruction report dated May 6, 1993 and the July 30, 1993 PEG report on well 
installations (MW-8K and MW-8L). 
 
I also spoke today with Brad Howard, owner of the parcel, to help him understand the rough time frame for getting this 
complete.  I wanted to let you know the rough timing as well.  We’ll need to issue a landowner notification to vicinity 
landowners to notify them of the intent to close; they’ll have 30 days to provide any comments / disagreements.  The 
RWQCB will also need to concur; another 30 day period is required  And then, well destructions thereafter, once 
everyone is in concurrence.  I’m hoping to start the landowner form next week.  Hope this helps at your end as well. 
 
Thanks for your help. 
Best, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


